
Public Rights of Way Report 

November 15th, 2023 

KI 103 (access Clyne Valley path opposite Garrod Avenue) 

The Countryside Access Team agreed in August 2023 to put signage on this path but as yet, this has 

not been placed.  The entrance to the path through a gate was impassable due to the huge puddle of 

water across the path.  The PRoW committee will ask City Councillors for an update in January 2024. 

 

 

 


